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SUPERINTENDENT

March 19, 1984

Ms. Rosita Gutierrez
Assistant to Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Ms. Gutierrez:

I wanted to let you know that I will not be able to
attend the American G.I. Forum Founder's "Freedom
Banquet" on March 31. The National Association of
School Boards will be having its annual convention
in Houston beginning on March 31, and several members
of our Board of Trustees and I will be attending that
convention.

I regret very much that I must miss this "Freedom
Banquet," particularly since Dr. Garcia is being
honored that evening. I would appreciate your inform-
ing him that several of the Board members and I will
be out of the city, and that we send our best wishes
to him on this special occasion.

Sincer¢ly,

Le S*L
Vance Littleton
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